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Reference: IR737  
Date issued: 9 March 2020  

Royal Warrant appointing the Auditor-General 
 
I am writing in response to your request for information below dated 24 February 
2020 in which you requested information regarding the Royal Warrant appointing 
the Auditor General, and enclose a copy by way of response. 
 
If you have any queries, or questions about my handling of your request, please 
do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Information Officer  
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